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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Harvest Donations – Telford Crisis Support 

 

As part of our harvest celebration, we are working with Telford Crisis Support. 

 

They are an independent charity, with a range of services provided free-of-charge to 

the community in Telford & Wrekin and the surrounding areas of rural Shropshire. 

This week in assembly, I spoke to the children about the work they do to help the 

people in our community.  

 

We are supporting Telford Crisis Support with their foodbank again this year and are 

asking for donations. This is a very practical way to show just how kind we are here at 

Dothill.  

 

I have challenged the children to see if we are able, as a school, to make an even 

bigger donation than we did last year! We would like donations of non-perishable 

items, such as tinned food, pasta, long-life foods and toiletries. If you feel you can 

donate anything, then please can you send your items into school with your child.  

 

For further information about the charity, and for a more comprehensive list of what 

donations would be helpful, please click the link below. 

 

Telford Foodbank – Telford Crisis Support 

 

Many thanks,  
 

Mr D Kirkpatrick 
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